
CIVIL AERONAUTICS BOARD 
WASHINGTON 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, President 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

July 2, 1943 

Your hospitality is unending. Many thanks. 

The third paragraph of your letter about your 
son is so interesting that I am taking the liberty of 
circulating a copy of that paragraph to ~ associates 
on this Board. 

Again, thank you for all your kindnesse·s. 

Faithfully, 

OSWALD RYAN 


